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Thursday 12th July 2018 
 
Collective Worship 
Dear Father in Heaven, 
 
Please bless the children in Year 6 who this 
week received their Sat’s results.  They have 
shown such character over their time in St. 
Mary Magdalens to grow from strength to 
strength and make themselves and us 
extremely proud.  Amen. 

 
Year 6 School Meals 
Can you please make sure that any outstanding 

school meal debts are cleared on Parentmail before 

the Year 6 children leave?  Thank you. 

 

Damian Sweeney’s Holiday Club 

If you are interested in your child going to Damian 

Sweeney’s holiday club, can you please return the 

form asap? The holiday club will definitely be going 

ahead. Thank you. 

 
School Holiday Authorisation 
Parents are reminded to not book holidays 
before asking. All information and forms can 
be found in the Parent Information section of 
the school website. Leave will only be 
authorised for truly exceptional circumstances. 

 

After school clubs for September 
The after school clubs will go live tomorrow at 

6pm for the September 2018 term.  To secure 

your child’s place payment will need to be 

made through Parentmail. 

 

 

Growth Mindset Motivation 

 

 
Current Year 2 
If you have not already done so can you please 
complete and return the form to confirm 
whether your child will be requiring a school 
dinner when they go into Year 3 in September.  
The cost of the meal will be increasing to 
£2.30. If we do not hear we will presume that 
you are supplying a packed lunch. 

 
Aladdin Production 
Thank you to everyone who has supported our 
production this year, especially Mrs Hogarth 
and her friends at the Sewing Room for all their 
wonderful hard work on the costumes. The 
children looked amazing. Felix, thank you for 
all the additional music. Thank you of course to 
all the Year 6 team, particularly Mrs Atkinson, 
who have all worked so hard on this 
spectacular production.  Aladdin will be a 
lasting memory for all the children and their 
families.  All in the week of their fantastic SAT’s 
results too! 

 
School Meals 
We will be on week 1 of the menu next week.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. D. Gallagher 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 

St Mary Magdalen’s 
Catholic Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 



Buller Ave, Penwortham, Preston. PR1 9QQ. Tel: 01772 742351 Email: bursar@st-marymagdalen.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 

 
 



Buller Ave, Penwortham, Preston. PR1 9QQ. Tel: 01772 742351 Email: bursar@st-marymagdalen.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 
 



Buller Ave, Penwortham, Preston. PR1 9QQ. Tel: 01772 742351 Email: bursar@st-marymagdalen.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other letters/emails going home this week 
 
Leavers lunch letter – Parentmail tomorrow to all children on a packed lunch – 13.7.2018 
School Clubs letter with timetable – Parentmailed – whole school – 6.7.2018 
 
 

DIARY DATES 

Thursday 12th July   6.30pm KS2 Production 
Tuesday 17th July   2.15pm Leavers Mass- whole school 
Thursday 19th July   2pm  Whole School Final Assembly 
Friday 20th July    9.15am Leavers’ Assembly 
Friday 20th July   12 noon Leavers’ lunch for Year 6 
Friday 20th July   3.15pm School closes for summer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


